ANGLICAN CATHOLIC CHURCH OF CANADA

GUELPH / WATERLOO CONGREGATION

UPDATE

December 16, 1996

As promised, details of services for the balance of December are as follows:

December 22 - Advent IV
- Mattins at 490 Dutton Drive, Suite B6, Waterloo, at 10:30 a.m.

December 26 - St. Stephen’s Day
- Holy Eucharist at 490 Dutton Drive, Suite B6, Waterloo, at 10:30
a.m. - Father Braby will be the celebrant

December 29 - Christmas I

- Holy Eucharist in the Common Room at 208 Silvercreek Pkwy. N.,
Guelph, at 10:30 a.m. - Father Braby will be the celebrant

For your information, 8 individuals were present for Mattins on December 8, and 11 individuals were
present for the Holy Eucharist on December 15.

Enclosed is a revised/updated Address Listing containing the names of those individuals who attended
the Information Meeting and/or have indicated an interest and/or are attending our Services!

A page containing directions to 490 Dutton Drive (PWI Insurance Services) is enclosed.
Also enclosed are (a) a copy of the third page of the October 5, 1996 Diocesan Council minutes -
please note the paragraph FATHER IVEY, and (b) two pages from the October 1996 Diocesan

Circular containing a lecture to the Prayer Book Society, by our Diocesan (Bishop Mercer). You will
find both of these enclosures interesting and relevant.

If you have any questions, comments, or suggestions for UPDATE, or require transportation, be sure
to let us know. Please join us at the Services as often as you can!

Ted Bowles Gary Freeman



